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Dear property owner 
 
STATE UNDERGROUND POWER PROGRAM ROUND 6 - TRIGG 
 
We are getting in touch as your property falls within the project area for the State 
Underground Power Program (SUPP) Round 6.  
 
In August 2016 you (or the previous owner of your property) would have been notified by the 
Public Utilities Office (PUO) via mail that an area of Trigg was being considered for an 
underground power project.  The notification would also have been accompanied by a letter 
containing more detailed project information, including a disclosure that property owners 
would be asked to contribute a portion of the project costs – an estimated $10,100 per 
typical single residential property – and a survey to gauge your support for the project. 
 
The results from that survey showed that 63% (the majority) of respondants supported the 
project and the associated costs, and the SUPP Steering Committee (which is made up of 
representatives from the PUO, Western Power and the WA Local Government Association) 
recommended that the Trigg project go ahead. This decision was announced via a 
Ministerial media release on 27 January 2017. 
 
Given that two years have passed since you (or the property owner) were first surveyed, we 
wanted to get in touch to remind you about the project and let you know that a more detailed 
confirmation of your financial contribution will be provided in the coming months (once 
confirmed by Western Power).  While the project still has a number of approvals to go 
through before it is able to begin, works should commence during the first half of 2020 and 
take approximately 12 months to complete. 
 
In the meantime, updates to the project and an extensive set of FAQs can be found on the 
City’s SUPP Project webpage.  This can be accessed online by visiting 
https://www.stirling.wa.gov.au, then clicking on Your City  Projects and Initiatives  State 
Government Projects. 
 
If you would like more information on the project and the State Underground Power 
Program, please visit the  SUPP Project page on the City’s website or contact the City on 
(08) 9205 8555 or stirling@stirling.wa.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jon Offer 
SPECIAL PROJECTS & SUPPORT ENGINEER 

Enquiries: Customer Service – (08) 9205 8555 

Our Ref: ECM 11041170 
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